CALIFORNIA, 32ND DISTRICT CONGRESSMAN BRAD SHERMAN

May 10, 2024

The Honorable Tom Cole The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro
Chairwoman Ranking Member

House Committee on Appropriations House Committee on Appropriations
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:

“I am requesting a funding level of $1,909,875 for the California State University Northridge,
High Bay Structural Test Lab as a community project funding request in fiscal year 2025. The
intended recipient is California State University Northridge, located at 1811 Nordhoff Street,
Northridge, CA 91330. The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds because the
funding would be used in this lab is for the purpose of conducting large-scale static, dynamic,
and fatigue testing and research on structural systems and parts with real-world, industry and
community applications.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in
section 272 of title 15, United States Code.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.”

Sincerely,
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BRAD SHERMAN
Member of Congress
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